
 

WINNEBAGO COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
NEWS MEDIA RELEASE 

 
NEWS  RELEASE NUMBER 

                2018-089 
 
INFORMATION:  NEW YEAR’S EVE SAFE RIDE HOME PROGRAM  

 
DATE: 12/27/2018 

 
TIME 0845 

 
     PAGE   1 OF 2 

 
Sheriff Gary Caruana is pleased to announce that the traditional “New Year’s Eve Safe Ride 
Home Program” is once again being sponsored by LaMonica Beverage Company of Loves Park, 
Il.  The program will be a collaborative effort of Public and Private Cooperation.  LaMonica 
Beverages of Loves Park  IL. has graciously agreed to fund the program. 
 
 
The support of LaMonica Beverage shows a strong commitment to the Community and will aid 
the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department in its effort to keep the public safe. 
 
 
The Safe Ride Home Program will be staffed by Sheriff’s Deputies.  The program will start at 
11:00 Pm and run to 3:00 Am, Monday  December 31st, 2018. Citizens who are in need of a ride 
should call   (815-282-2600) The Non Emergency line.  

 

Sheriff Caruana and LaMonica Beverage would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable 
Holiday season, and urges all to drive safely and be responsible.  
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